
March 18, 2005

Ms. B. Marie Moore, Vice President
Safety and Regulatory
Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 337, MS 123
Erwin, TN 37650

SUBJECT: NUCLEAR FUEL SERVICES,. INC., REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION CONCERNING (TAC L31876)

Dear Ms. Moore:

This refers to your letter dated September 24, 2004 (NFS no. 24Y-04-0026), concerning your
. Our review of your report has identified that

additional information is needed before your request can be approved. The additional
information, specified in the enclosure, should be provided within 30 days of the date of this
letter. Please reference the above TAC No. in future correspondence related to this request.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at (301) 415-7887 or via
e-mail to kmr(@nrc.gov.
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Sincerely,

/RA/

Kevin Ramsey, Project Manager
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No.: 70-143
License No.: SNM-124

Enclosure: Request for Additional Information
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